
Minutes of the May 15, 2018 Budget Workshop Meeting 
 

The meeting began at 7:00 pm on May 15, 2018. All board members were 
present, along with two citizens. 
We started listening to people discuss their IT company, discussion with them 
followed. 
Fire Chief Tow arrived during this time. We continued by discussing the 
emergency fund budget. We discussed a fire department millage. 
Discussion followed on the budgets overall numbers.  
Our next meeting will be June 12, 2018 at 6:30pm to meet with IT companies.  
Jim made a motion to adjourn.  All Ayes. Meeting adjourned at 8:15pm. 
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